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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties |

1 message

Charles Harris <cnr1958@cox.net> Fri, Nov 18, 2011 at 1:01 AM
Reply-To: Charles Harris <cnr1958@cox.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 18, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate =4
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over —
a huge area. LT

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering . L
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this ' )
project. =

These are trying and very hard times, especially if you are own a fixed -w?
income. An increase in water bills could cause some health problems —
because some people would not be able to pay higher water bills. We can
not afford this therefore please find cheaper ways to solve problem.

Sincerely

Charles R. Harris
4433 Lookout Peak Way
Las Vegas, Nv., 89108-5720

Sincerely,

Charles Harris
4433 Lookout Peak Way
Las Vegas, NV 89108-5720

(702) 645-1199
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